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YOUTH CONCLUDE THE IV EDITION OF THE LATIN AMERICAN 
HUMAN RIGHTS SEEDBED 

 
San José, Costa Rica, August 21, 2025. On August 8, the IV Edition of the “Latin 
American Human Rights Seedbed: Bringing the youth close to the Inter-American 
Court of Human Rights” (LATAM Seedbed), a regional initiative along with the Human 
Rights Center of the Law Faculty of University of Buenos Aires, the Rule of Law for 
Latin America Program of the Konrad Adenauer Foundation and the Training Center 
of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights, came to a close. 
 
The LATAM Seedbed took place virtually from May 24 to August 8, 2025, through 
meetings and workshops led by experts on human rights and international justice. 
The main goal of the program is to consolidate a network of young university students 
from various countries in the region, to strengthen their knowledge of the functioning 
of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights and disseminate its jurisprudential 
standards. 
 
In the fourth edition, 17 students from 12 countries in the region completed the 
program. The closing ceremony included the participation of Hartmut Rank, Program 
Director of the Rule of Law Program of the Konrad Adenauer Foundation; Leonardo 
Filippini, Director of the Human Rights Center of the University of Buenos Aires; and 
Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, Registrar of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights.  
During the ceremony awards were given to the best projects and diplomas were given 
to the graduates, who come from various countries in Latin America.  
 
 
 

                  
 
 

________ 

 
This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of 
Human Rights, which is the only responsible for its content. 
 
For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 
http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm or send an email to Pablo Saavedra 
Alessandri, Secretary, corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact 
Danniel Pinilla at prensa@corteidh.or.cr 
 
You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for 
updates from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to 
prensa@corteidh.or.cr. You can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, 
X(@CorteIDH for the Spanish account and @IACourtHR for the English account), 
Flickr, Instagram, Vimeo, Youtube Linkedin y Soundcloud. 
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